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EMPLOYEE RESIGNS AFTER INVESTIGATION FINDS MISUSE OF 

MILITARY LEAVE 

Activity Date: November 22, 2024 

Date Posted: January 2, 2025 

Case Number: 24-0099-I 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2025-303 

 

An Amtrak carman journeyman based in Sanford, Florida, resigned from his position 

on November 22, 2024, prior to the completion of his administrative hearing. Our 

investigation found that the former employee violated company policies by misusing 

military leave on 38 different occasions. Our investigation found that the former 

employee submitted little or no documentation to support his use of military leave, and 

we identified only four instances when he did provide documentation.  

 


